
Proposal 173 Is intended to be atached to and part of the Kenai 
River king salmon management plan. Our intent is to help add 
structure at the end of the season to help the late run king 
salmon as ADFG has restricted the use of bait in the recent past 
to protect late run Kenai Kings. This is not intended to be a coho 
restric�on but to help add predictable structure to the end of 
the king salmon season. 
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